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Important Dates For Your Diary 

See the back page for important dates. 

Did You Know?  
We have Open Evening tomorrow, you will have seen the following message on My Child at 
School, the Website and on an emailed letter. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On page 2, there is a focus on what students learn during period 1. This starts promptly at 8.50 
and it is an important part of the school day—as students discover and discuss the important 
role they play in society, the laws and rules, British Values, rights, safety—all of the elements 
that make an informed young adult. 
It is valuable to ask your child what they learnt in period 1 and see what their understanding of 
the world is from this lesson.  
 
The college competition, ‘Battle of the Bands,’ draws to a close and we will review which college 
has scored the most points—another period 1 initiative through the college system and another 
way to gain points! 
 
The current excitement is about the winter showcase. You hopefully saw the wonderful Fame 
performed at the end of the summer term and a new performance of exciting talent is planned. 
Watch out for information about tickets nearer to the time. 
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We are Lyng Hall - Period 1 

 

 

 

During period 1: 8.50—9.15, 

students are taught PSHE, 

numeracy and reading for 

pleasure. 

This is taken from this week’s 

Year 7 lesson 1. 

 

Students get the chance to discuss 

and discover the world around them. 

They get to take on Math challenges 

to improve the speed and security in 

calculation.  

On Friday, they read for pleasure—so 

can borrow a book from school or 

bring one from home. 

On Friday, sixth form students 

work with each tutor group to 

support the reading for pleas-

ure. 

We also have sixth form Litera-

cy Leaders who work with 

identified students on Tuesday 

and Thursday. 
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We are Lyng Hall - First College Competition 

 

 

Year 7-11 
College Championship Battle

Monday 16th September – Sunday 22nd September
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College—Update 

 

We have received our first set of postcard nominations through this week 

and lesson one group ‘7I’ have stood out in particular. Ms Cuddihy has been 

delighted with the impression that the pupils in 7I  have set, in their first two 

weeks, at Lyng Hall School. I have no doubt that there will be lots of postcard 

nominations, across all school year groups and I am excited to see all of the 

hard work and achievements that pupils will be displaying in lessons. 

Below are some of the nominations that have been made: 

Responsibility: ‘For being part of the accept and respect group’. 

Determination: ‘For being so determined with Lexia’ - [our reading platform]. 

Resilience: ‘For showing resilience with your transition to Lyng Hall School’. 

Empathy: ‘For showing kindness to others in the classroom’.  

Did you know? - Our postcards are now handed out to pupils during the 

school day, so that they can take pride in personally showing them to parents 

and caregivers when they arrive home.  
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College – Update 

Centaur Student Focus: Daiyaan Syed 

 Pictured to the left of the images below is Daiyaan Syed of Centaur, who took part in the 

Severn Trent work insight week at the end of last Summer. Daiyaan was selected from a 

group of year 10s after a strong application and interview process.  

After spending two days at the Severn Trent offices in Coventry City Centre and wowing the 

current staff and apprentices, 

Daiyaan completed his work insight 

week at Lyng Hall’s conference 

centre, where pupils had to develop 

their employability skills through a 

number of different activities, 

including CV building and interview 

skills.  

 On the final day, all students 

needed to complete a mock 

interview with external employees from Kier civil engineering and construction. Daiyaan 

had the opportunity to have a gruelling interview with one of the staff at Kier and receive 

bespoke feedback on his performance. Daiyaan not only showed ‘confidence and charisma’ 

but succeeded in impressing the visiting Lyng Hall staff and Severn Trent professionals 

throughout the week.  

 Last academic year, we tracked Daiyaan’ s application to this programme and now 

reflecting on his accomplishments on a successful week at the Severn Trent Insight 

programme. From a teacher standpoint, Daiyaan looked and spoke the part and remained 

engaged throughout the process.  

 Out of 45 pupils, Daiyaan came second place as the top performer and received an 

amazon gift voucher. A moment he will remember. He not only left with a solid experience 

to put on his CV but an opportunity to apply to one of Severn Trent’s excellent 

apprenticeship programmes at the end of year 11, via his new found networks that he has 

built. Well done Daiyaan for representing yourself and the Centaur College really well! 
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Did You Know? Support: 

 

LYNG HALL 

SCHOOL 

Your child may be eligible for free school meals 

if you receive certain benefits such as income 

support. Queries can be directed to Coventry 

City Council. Tel: 024768337733 or Email: 

freeschoolmeals@coventry.gov.uk Applications 

can be made through: www.coventry.go.uk/

applyforfreeschoolmeals 

SCHOOL 

To purchase food in the school dining 

room, money must be paid onto 

ParentPay as we are a cashless school. 

Login through: https://

app.parentpay.com/public/client/

security/v2/#/login                                   

If you experience any problems with 

this, please contact your child’s pastoral 

year coordinator. 

TRAVEL 

 If you live more than 2 miles from the school, 

your child may be eligible for a free bus pass. 

For information on how a student would 

qualify for a pass please visit:  

http://www.coventry.gov.uk/schoolbuspasses.  

Applications: www.coventry.gov.uk/

applyforatravelpass  

Queries: Tel: 02476975445 or Email: 
If your child out-grows their 

blazer but it is still in very 

good condition, they may be 

able to swap their blazer for 

a bigger size, if our stock 

allows. 

We accept uniform 

donations.  Please drop 

any items that you no 

longer need or require in 

to school reception. 

UNIFORM 

If you are struggling with the 

cost of items of the uniform,  we 

will do our best to try and help 

you.  Contact your child’s pasto-

ral year coordinator in the first 

instance 

mailto:freeschoolmeals@coventry.gov.uk
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
http://www.coventry.gov.uk/schoolbuspasses
http://www.coventry.gov.uk/applyforatravelpass
http://www.coventry.gov.uk/applyforatravelpass
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We Are Lyng Hall 

We have been informed by our pupils that they sometimes out-grow 

their uniform during the year and therefore buy new items.  We 

would like to take the opportunity to ask that any uniform that you 

may be replacing, or not using, is kindly donated to the school.   

The uniform does not have to be in brand new condition but be 

relatively good quality (not ripped or stained) and can include PE kit, 

winter coats, shoes etc. 

Pupils and/or parents can hand the uniform donations into the school 

reception at any point in time throughout the year.  We greatly 

appreciate all donations that have been made previously and any that 

we receive in the future. 

Thank you,  

Miss Gaggini 

Lyng Hall Uniform Donations 

Tuesday 24th September - Open Evening (6-8pm) 

Coming up… 

Tuesday 15th October - Year 11 Parents’ Evening  

w/c Monday 4th November & Monday 11th November - Year 11 Mock Exams 

Wednesday 13th November - Year 7 to 11 Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

Tuesday 26th November - P16 Parents’ Evening 


